Dear Mr. Sedgwick,

Thank you for your invitation to comment.

I am a director of a number of corporations including government owned, listed public
companies, private companies and an aboriginal corporation.

Further to your request for feedback I have reviewed some of the information provided and
found the proposed law as beneficial and useful in governing further Australian corporations.

I assume that all international organizations operating in Australia will require their directors
to also have a unique DIN. If that is not being contemplated I assume that each board will
have to be composed of majority members that do have a DIN.

Kind regards,
Peter

Peter Iancov
Managing Director
Chronos Advisory Pty Ltd






